

Rink Hockey Committee Meeting 6/12/2025

Meeting Start - 8:07pm

Members Present- Shawn Schmelcher, Jimmy Trussell, Justin Bradford, Scott Ferguson, Pat Ferguson, Lestine Mihay, Kevin Hayes, Bill Vijay (Board Member, not committee, non-voting)

Members Absent - Lucas Thompson, Rachel Trussell, Brent Sisson (Non-Voting)

Topic 1: Teams that have registered for Nationals as of 6/12

Potential Teams Signing Up:

Salt Lake City - 1 Team

Olympia - 1 Team

Lubbock - 2 Teams

Cumberland/Bedford - 1 Team

Colorado - TBD

California - TBD

Topic 2: Regarding Facility Set Up

Facility is requesting what time we need to be there daily. It will be 8am-5pm Daily.
Set up for the Tournament would be Friday morning at 8:00am.

Topic 3: What Scoreboard? Tv or Projector

We will use the projector screen rather than the TV Screens.

Topic 4: How many referees will we have?

6+ Referees will be onsite in case they are needed.

We will need uniforms for the referees (Shawn Handling.)

(Aaron, Justin, Scott, Patt, Kevin, Robert, Adam,ETC)

Topic 5: Remaining Balance for Team USA across 3 Teams

Around 50% of Total Balance have been paid off between all the teams.

Topic 6: Camera (Live Stream)

Lucas and Shawn have been emailing along with Brent trying to get camera issues resolved.

Topic 7: Registration Cut Off

If teams need additional time to register, we may extend to 6/27.

Topic 8: What will be length of the games?

20 minutes for regular Round Robin Games - Vote Passes 7-0

25 minutes for Gold Championship Games - Vote Passes 7-0

Topic 9: Creating a better grass roots program!

Being able to present a proposal to rink owners about participating in rink hockey and building a club, etc.

Topic 10: Next Committee Meeting

June 26th, 2025 (1 Week prior to Nationals)

Meeting Adjourned: 9:13pm

